
 

W&A Engineering acquires John F. Brewer and Associates  

July 14, 2020 

 
W&A Engineering, Inc. is excited to announce the acquisition of John F. Brewer and Associates. For 
more than 50 years, John F. Brewer and Associates has been a cornerstone of the community, 
providing land surveying services within Walton County and the greater Atlanta area. In 2016, the 
firm was selected as the Walton County Surveyor. 
 
As a second-generation land surveyor, John Brewer, III will be joining the W&A’s Land Surveying 
Team as Director of Surveying for the Monroe office with more than thirty years of experience. 
Throughout the years, John has gained a variety of experience managing projects in various sectors 
of all sizes. 
 
The Monroe office will serve as a new regional hub for W&A to continue to forge new relationships 
and improve communities as we expand across the southeast. 
 
Link to original press release: 

https://www.waengineering.com/monroe-ga/ 
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